
 

 

 

November 2014 

 

Dear Parent, Carer and Young Performer 

 

Firstly, I would like to thank you for all the hard work you have put into the extra curricular activities 

last term. 

 

Now the winter season is upon us, it is time for me to inform you of our next concert which is the 

Winter Concert taking place in the Sackville School Hall on Tuesday  

25th November at 7.00pm. 

 

The programme will include the following bands: 

  

  Sackville Little Big Band 

  Sackville Big Band 

  Sackville Junior Choir 

  Sackville Singers 

  Sackville Orchestra 

  Band Night 

  Sackville Samba! 

  BTEC bands 

  Enrichment bands 

  Soloists 

   

There will also be an all day rehearsal on Tuesday 25th November.  You will not be required for the 

whole day, just when your group is rehearsing. 

 

This will be as follows: 

8.30am–8.50am  Sackville Samba!  

8.50am–9.10am Year 10 Enrichment  

9.10am-9.30am  Year 9 Enrichment  

9.30am–9.50am Sackville Junior Choir 

9.50am–10.10am Year 10 BTEC Performing Arts 

10.10am–10.30am Year 9 BTEC Performing Arts 

10.30am-10.50am Year 9 BTEC Music 

10.50am–11.10 am Dan Dearlove and George 

11.10am-11.30am Misguided 

11.30am-12.00pm Sackville Singers 

12.00pm-12.30pm Little Big Band 

12.30pm–12.50pm  Liam and George 

12.50pm–1.10pm Cei Steptoe 

1.10pm–1.30pm A2 group 

1.30pm-1.50pm Titanium 

1.50pm-2.00pm Olivia Emmerson 

2.00pm-2.30pm Sackville Orchestra 

2.30pm-3.00pm Big Band 



 

 

 

 

 

The night of the concert Tuesday 25th November: 

 

All meet at school at 6.30pm in the MUSIC BLOCK 

Concert begins at 7.00pm 

 

The concert should finish by 9.45pm. 

 

Dress code 

Students in years 11-13, you will need to wear black trousers/skirt, white shirts, smart shoes and 

please no trainers. Years 7-10 please dress in school uniform and absolutely no chewing gum. 

On the night you will have the whole of the music block to prepare yourselves. You may need to 

bring some refreshments with you as none will be available on the night apart from water. Samba 

Band need to be wearing something red.  

 

Attendance 

It is expected that you will be available for all rehearsals and the concert. If for any reason you 

cannot attend you MUST see Mr Nicholson, Mr Heatley, Ms Robinson or Mrs Hall as soon as possible. 

 

Tickets are on sale from the LRC at £5.00 and £3.00 concessions (Senior Citizens and young people 

under the age of 18). Cheques can be made payable to Sackville School. 

 

Finally, I would like to thank everyone for all their hard work on this project and I hope you enjoy 

the experience of performing as much as I do! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr N Nicholson 

Leader of Music 

 

 


